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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a further diving operation is due to take place at the Svitzer tug moorings on 

Sheerness No.11 Berth. A dive inspection of the barge “Pluto” will be carried out on Friday 14th March 2025 

between the hours of 12:00 and 14:00. All dive work will be conducted from the barge Pluto by “Seatech 

Commercial Diving Services” who will maintain contact with Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74 at all times. All 

vessels passing Sheerness No.11 Berth should navigate with caution, reduce speed and wash and 

maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times. 

 

Admiralty Chart : 3683 refers 
 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway VTS” or 
telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650 (Recorded Lines) 
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